My Ref: IGO/10-6704

Your Ref:

Contact: Kieran Williams

Email: information.governance@nottinghamcity.gov.uk



**Information Governance** 

Resources The Guildhall Nottingham NG1 4BT

**Tel:** 0115 915 4155 **Fax:** 0115 915 4082

www.nottinghamcity.gov.uk

Rizwaan Sabir

rizwaan sabir@ com

17/03/2010

Dear R Sabir

## Re: Your request for information

Thank you for your e-mail dated 22/02/2010. As the information you requested is not personal or environmental it has been processed in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I have investigated your request and the answers to your questions are as follows. Below is a table which contains the total amount of funding for each organisation under Preventing Violent Extremism. Please note that Nottingham City Council received no funding of this nature in the financial year 2006/2007, so this table covers the period from then to present. Also, it is not known how much funding will be given to the projects in future – therfore in accordance with section 1 of this act this information cannot be provided as it is not held by this authority.

Name of organisation	Total amount of funding	Funding stream
National Centre for	£37,594.00	Challenge and
Citizenship and the Law		Innovation
Muslim Communities	£59,693.00	Challenge and
Organisation		Innovation
Nottingham City Council:	£26,345.62	Pathfinder
Activities (young people),		
inc. staffing costs		
DeMontfort University	£1,839.30	Pathfinder
Waterhouse Consultancy	£1,500.00	Pathfinder
Meadows Somalian	£400.00	Pathfinder
Women's Organisation		
Djanogly City Academy	£500.00	Pathfinder
(Asian Women's Event)		
Diamond Press	£270.00	Pathfinder
Edify Resourcing (staff	£420.00	Pathfinder
training)		
East African Education	£4,850.00	Pathfinder (grant)
Centre		
Edify Resourcing (website	£3,000.00	Pathfinder







development)		
Bobbersmill Community	£12,750.00	Pathfinder
Centre (Mosque outputs)		
Madni Trust (Mosque	£3,000.00	Pathfinder
outputs)		
Radio Dawn(Mosque	£2,884.50	Pathfinder
outputs)		
Green Academy Trust	£2,000.00	Pathfinder (grant)
Markfield Institute of Higher	£3,350.00	Pathfinder
Education (Women's forum		
initiative)		

Most of the information that we provide in response to Freedom of Information Act 2000 requests will be subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by Nottingham City Council. The copyright in other information may be owned by another person or organisation, as indicated in the information itself.

You are free to use any information supplied for your own use, including for non commercial research purposes. The information may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of the copyright owner.

For information where the copyright is owned by the Council details of the conditions on re-use can be obtained by contacting the Information Governance Office of Nottingham City Council at The Guildhall, Nottingham, NG1 4BT or by telephoning us on (0115) 9154155. For information where the copyright is owned by another person or organisation, you must apply to the copyright owner to obtain their permission.

If you should have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on the above number quoting your personal case reference which is **IGO/10-6704**.

If you are not satisfied with the response provided or any exemptions applied you should write in the first instance to **Stephanie Pearson**, **Information Governance**, **The Guildhall**, **Burton Street**, **Nottingham**, **NG1 4BT** stating the reasons for your dissatisfaction. If you remain dissatisfied after receiving a response to your initial complaint you can request an independent review from the Information Commissioner's Office at **FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution**, **Information Commissioner's Office**, **Wycliffe House**, **Water Lane**, **Wilmslow**, **Cheshire SK9 5AF**. You may also contact the Information Commissioner's Office by telephone on 01625 545745 or by email at mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely

Kieran Williams Information Governance Officer Information Governance Resources